
Some clips may be behind a paywall.  If you need access to these clips, email me at menoll@pa.gov.   
 
Climate Change 
 
Pennlive: CDC cancels climate change conference; has Trump created hostile climate? 
http://www.pennlive.com/nation-
world/2017/01/cdc_climate_change_conference.html#incart_river_home 
 
Conservation & Recreation 
 
York Daily Record: Massive land deal protects Kelley's Run in Lancaster 
http://www.ydr.com/story/news/2017/01/23/massive-land-deal-protects-kelleys-run-
lancaster/96959872/ 
 
Butler Eagle: Prairie cleared at Jennings 
http://www.butlereagle.com/apps/pbcs.dll/article?AID=/20170123/NEWS01/701239905 
 
Oil and Gas  
 
Reading Eagle: New Morgan Borough Council approves deal with Sunoco Pipeline 
http://www.readingeagle.com/news/article/new-morgan-borough-council-approves-deal-with-sunoco-
pipeline 
 
Hanover Evening Sun: Pipeline buildout a must for Pa. agriculture 
http://www.eveningsun.com/story/opinion/columnists/2017/01/20/pipeline-buildout-must-pa-
agriculture-column/96839334/ 
 
WITF/StateImpact: A new year, a new round of gas severance tax proposals 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/01/23/a-new-year-a-new-round-of-gas-severance-tax-
proposals/?_ga=1.21400626.882895250.1471610849 
 
WITF/StateImpact: FERC pushes back timeline for PennEast pipeline again 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/01/23/ferc-pushes-back-timeline-for-penneast-pipeline-
again/?_ga=1.22463282.882895250.1471610849 
 
WITF/StateImpact: New pipeline rule requires quicker reporting of accidents 
https://stateimpact.npr.org/pennsylvania/2017/01/23/new-pipeline-rule-requires-quicker-reporting-of-
accidents/?_ga=1.13117118.882895250.1471610849 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Opinion: Natural gas is driving manufacturing’s revival in Pa. 
http://www.post-gazette.com/opinion/letters/2017/01/24/Natural-gas-is-driving-manufacturing-s-
revival-in-Pa/stories/201701240083  
 
Public Herald: Hidden Data Suggests Fracking Created Widespread, Systemic Impact in Pennsylvania 
http://publicherald.org/hidden-data-suggests-fracking-created-widespread-systemic-impact-in-
pennsylvania/  
 
Scranton Times: Ensure full gas royalty payments 
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http://thetimes-tribune.com/opinion/ensure-full-gas-royalty-payments-1.2145273 
 
Waste 
 
Recycling holding up county plan 
http://www.timesobserver.com/news/community/2017/01/recycling-holding-up-county-plan/ 
 
Water 
 
Lancaster Newspapers: Trump's EPA pick says he will support, enforce Chesapeake Bay cleanup, seek 
more funding 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/trump-s-epa-pick-says-he-will-support-enforce-
chesapeake/article_cd3e2388-e192-11e6-9b98-3b8a8a35d955.html 
 
Carlisle Sentinel: Upper Allen approves new car washing rules 
http://cumberlink.com/news/local/communities/mechanicsburg/upper-allen-approves-new-car-
washing-rules/article_8989a5c6-637f-5438-88cb-a07b0621211d.html 
 
Meadville Tribune: Schedule for fluoride discussions to remain fluid 
http://www.meadvilletribune.com/news/local_news/schedule-for-fluoride-discussions-to-remain-
fluid/article_8170692b-c5f1-5648-96f4-702101a844aa.html 
 
Butler Eagle: Water topic of concern at school board meeting 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20170122/NEWS12/170129961 
 
Butler Eagle: Someone needs to answer for Summit lead exposure 
http://www.butlereagle.com/article/20170123/EDITORIAL01/701239921 
 
Pittsburgh Post-Gazette: Butler County school closed after increased lead levels found in water supply 
http://www.post-gazette.com/local/north/2017/01/24/Butler-County-school-closed-after-increased-
lead-concerns-pennsylvania/stories/201701240109  
 
Pocono Record: Smithfield municipal center water contaminated again 
http://www.poconorecord.com/news/20170123/smithfield-municipal-center-water-contaminated-
again  
 
Lebanon Daily News: Lebanon facing costly new DEP regulations 
http://www.ldnews.com/story/news/local/2017/01/23/lebanon-facing-costly-new-dep-
regulations/96827164/  
 
Scranton Times: Monday Update: Backyard hole in Scranton grows as lawsuit over it proceeds 
http://thetimes-tribune.com/news/monday-update-backyard-hole-in-scranton-grows-as-lawsuit-over-it-
proceeds-1.2145409 
 
Citizens’ Voice: Agency, schools helping NEPA trout population 
http://citizensvoice.com/news/agency-schools-helping-nepa-trout-population-1.2145321 
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Lancaster Newspapers: Manheim Township commissioners reject $120 million Oregon Village project 
http://lancasteronline.com/news/local/manheim-township-commissioners-reject-million-oregon-
village-project/article_520bef2a-e1cd-11e6-a655-3b73da430f2e.html 
 
FOX43: Proposed Oregon Village development rejected by Manheim Twp. commissioners 
http://fox43.com/2017/01/23/proposed-oregon-village-development-rejected-by-manheim-twp-
commissioners/ 
 
Sharon Herald: League to interview local legislators Friday 
http://www.sharonherald.com/news/local_news/league-to-interview-local-legislators-
friday/article_d12cf9dc-85bc-5178-9b4b-306b33c2f048.html 
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